Getting things done — Perth
Road/Ryehill Lane corner site
#dundeewestend

Residents have highlighted to me that Perth Road/Ryehill Lane corner site and
seating area is again looking very unkempt.

This was in the ownership of JC Decaux who owned the original advertising
hoardings at the rear of the site. My understanding is that the company was
some time ago wishing to sell the site but I have written to a contact at JC
Decaux to ascertain current ownership to get the area tidied.

I had hoped that a substantive improvement of the site could have been
achieved through the Spaces for People funding in relation to district
shopping centres but unfortunately this was not achieved. It is important,
however, that the area is improved as it looks very neglected at present.
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